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The Ovid-Elsie Crop Management team
competed in the soybean contest
sponsored through Agroliquid, and
received 2nd place in the state.
Congratulations to it's team members
Emma Fox, Caleb Love & Tori Maynard

Multiple chapter members competed in
early November for the statewide
Broiler Chicken FFA Contest. Clarisse
Fitzpatrick brought home a Gold Award
for the highschool and Jacob Miller
received a silver competing with middle
schoolers.

Region Recreation took place on
November 10th, and many chapter
members went to Perry Highschool to
participate. Here members were able to
shoot hoops, play cards, dance, and
socialize with others. This was a great
time for Region IV! (See top picture)

Over these last two weeks chapter
members have been making dog toys
for local rescue groups as a community
service project. (See bottom picture)




The OE FFA has completed the 2021
Fruit & Nut sale. They sold over $17,000!
Nuts and candy have already been
delivered, and fruit is scheduled to
come 12/9/2021. Good job OE!

Leadership contests are almost upon us, OVID-ELSIE FFA
as the District contest is February 3rd.

For more details on what contests are ’g@ FRUIT & "%‘"
available and what needs to be done, - NUT SALE
see Ms. Hoffman in the AG room.

Outstanding Junior and State Degree
applications are due 12/17/2021 for any
Junior or Senior that has met all of the
requirements. These are states on the
MI FFA website, and AET. Check your
eligibility!

National Convention took place in
Indianapolis, IN October 28th-30th.
Hoffman, Paula Olger, Tori Maynard and
Caleb Love had the privilege of
attending!
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Happy Holidays
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